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The current vote by mail system is rife for fraud, whether it be people filing out a 

ballot for another person and having them sign it or through DMV mailing ballots to 

non-citizens or people who should have been removed from the voter rolls. Combine 

this with a system that is not transparent, using excuses such as the need to protect 

one’s identity in case they wrote their name on the ballot. Those ballots should 

actually be rejected instead of counted based on the form instructions. Most other 

countries do not allow VBM for similar reasons and to think our current process is 

secure is a fantasy. 


